## Northfield Recreation Commission

July 18, 2018

## **Meeting Minutes**

Meeting called to order at 7:02 pm

Attendance: Robert Henry, Beth Welcome, Brian Winslow and

Theresa Tsipenyuk

Absent: Matt Sheridan

Secretary: Theresa Tsipenyuk took mintues in Bridget's

absence.

**Guests: Heath Cummings** 

Minutes: unavailable

Bookkeeper's Report: unavailable

Fall Sports:

Registration will be open on August 1st.

Flag Football: We will offer rec. play for grades 3 & 4 and 5 & 6 for \$35 per child with out of town rates as necessary. Heath Cummings would like to form a 5/6 travel team to enter in the Keene Play60. There is a fee of \$60 per child to play in Keene, all equipment is included, if it works out that they take a team then we'll need to charge families additional to join. This is 5x5 team play. If there is a large number of players that want to go

to Keene we could hold a draft or have a rotation of players. Players must have one year of rec. experience before joining travel team. Brian made a motion to enter a team into Play60, Beth seconded; the commission voted unanimously.

Soccer: Paint needs to be ordered.

Coaching 5/6 Beth and Theresa, ¾ Becky Peckham, ½ Beth, Pre-K k Brian will if needed.

Fees will increase. Short sleeve shirts need to be ordered.

Field Hockey: Theresa will ask Erin if she's interested, numbers decreased last season.

Fall Skills and Drills baseball will be offered for t-ball players moving up to Rookie League. Practice will be held Friday evenings from 5-6 pm for 6 weeks for \$15 per player.

Summer Recreation: No report

Weight Room: No report

Zumba: Will resume in the fall

Red Sox: 19 tickets remain

Old Business: N/A

New Business: Brian would like to hold an event at the VFW, dinner and a show (comedian).

Next meeting: August 22, 2018 7pm at the Town Hall.

Meeting adjourned at 8:12 pm